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Webinar background and objectives

In accordance with Decision 7/CP.22, the in-session workshops on long-term climate 

finance (LTF) in 2017 and 2018 will, with a view to scaling up climate finance for 

mitigation and adaptation, focus on experiences and lessons learned from: 

a) Articulating and translating needs identified in country-driven processes into 

projects and programmes; 

b) Roles of policies and enabling environments for mitigation and adaptation 

finance; 

c) Facilitating enhanced access.

The aim of this webinar is to provide an opportunity for Parties and observers to 

discuss the modalities, content and expected outcomes of the in-session workshop on 

LTF in 2017. 
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Guiding questions for today’s discussion:

1. How can the forthcoming LTF in-session workshop be designed to best contribute 

to the following objectives:

• To arrive at a clearer understanding of how the needs identified and articulated 

by developing countries can be better translated into concrete projects and 

programmes, including through international cooperation.

• To share experiences on climate finance access and identify points for action 

that can be undertaken to improve access to climate finance.

• To achieve greater clarity on the role of policies and enabling environments for 

mitigation and adaptation finance.

2. How could the discussions and outcomes of the LTF in-session workshop be better 

integrated into other international and regional consultation processes inside and 

outside the Convention, to enhance their relevance and impact?


